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Hello everyone, 
 
I would like to send my best wishes to you all on the behalf of the Cyprus 
Journal of Medical Sciences Editorial Board. I am very happy to let you 
know that our journal, following EBSCO and ESCI, is now being indexed 
in “TUBITAK Ulakbim TR Index.” For this, we thank the authorities of the 
TUBITAK Ulakbim TR Index. Certainly, our next main objective will be to be 
indexed in SCIE and PubMed.

Another thing that I wish to share is that, from the coming year, our journal 
will be published four times a year instead of three. We are planning to 

publish issues in March, June, September, and December. We decided to increase the number of issues 
because of increased volume of manuscripts sent to our journal and demand for early publication of the 
articles. Always, our goal is to lead and offer ways to authors for conveying their research. By doing so, all 
practitioners of medicine as well as patients will benefit-which is our main goal.

We are aware of the fact that we are only a small pinpoint of the enormous topics and fields of medicine, but 
we want to be part of it and aspire to add something beneficial, no matter how small, to it. In this regard, we 
must aim to work hard for achieving this purpose.

As always, we are very grateful to our authors and reviewers for their great efforts. We wish to thank to our 
Publishing House as well for their great assistance and cooperation. Finally, we wish everyone a healthy life 
and a world with peace and nourishing environment.   
 
My Best regards! 

Sonuç Büyük 
Editor-in-Chief 
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